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WE HAVE A NEW COMMISSION! 
We would like to once again welcome our New Mayor Melissa Dimeny and New 
Commissioners Brian Berman and Matthew Tungate and returning Commissioner Mary 
Jude Constable.  Remember the changes in the Commission do not take place until 
January 1, 2015. 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

TAX BILLS 
Taxes were due by December 1st.  After this 
date, taxes are delinquent and penalties will 
apply.  Remember, it is your responsibility to 
send a copy to your mortgage company.  
 
RUMPKE 

Our collection days will not be affected by the 

Christmas or New Year’s holidays.  Recycling 

collection days for December and January are: 

Mondays 12/1, 12/15, 12/29, 1/12 and 1/26. 

Important numbers: 
Emergencies: 911, Non-emergencies (502) 574-
7111 or (502) 574-2111 

CITY OF BANCROFT 
COMMISSION 

 

MAYOR 
 

Police Department 
Kim Reinhardt 

425-8369 
Johnkim88@twc.com 

 
COMMISSIONERS 

 
Mary Jude Constable 

423-1559 
constablemj@gmail.com 

 
Melissa Dimeny 

558-7003 
meldimeny@yahoo.com 

 
Michelle Rayzor 

445-5168 
mmrayzor@gmail.com 

 
Valerie Wood 

423-0100 
valyum@bellsouth.net 

 
TREASURER 
Arnold Shaikun 

426-6452 
ajsaccountant@hotmail.com 

 
CITY CLERK 

Shannon Tuthill 
240-8491 

       Shannon.tuthill3@gmail.com 
 

ATTORNEY 
Schiller, Osbourn, Barnes & 

Maloney 
 

 

  NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM December 11th 

 Jefferson Manor 

All residents are welcome! 

(agenda on the back) 

Please do your part to keep Bancroft 

beautiful.  Make sure your grass is cut 

regularly and shrubbery maintained.  

Please pick up after your pets. 

 

STILL OPEN SEATS ON COMMISSION   
If you are interested in being appointed to the open 
position on the Bancroft commission, please phone or 
e-mail Clerk Tuthill at shannon.tuthill3@gmail.com by 
December 15, 2014 and let her know you would like to 
be considered for the position.  Include a brief 
statement about why you want to serve and your 
background/experience.  A resume would also be 
helpful but is not required. 

2015 DIRECTORY 

Please contact Clerk Tuthill with 

any changes to the Directory.  If you 

are new to the neighborhood and 

have not yet called to have your 

name and phone number added, 

please do so ASAP.  You may call 

or email Clerk Tuthill, contact 

information to the right. 

ATTENTION TEENS:  Please 

update your information for the 

Teen Services section of the 

Directory.  You may add, change, or 

delete your information.  If 

interested, please contact Clerk 

Tuthill. 


